
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
Tuesday,	9	May	2017	
4:59:41	PM	
	
Please	ensure	that	a	fair	price	is	paid	for	the	solar	energy	being	generated	by	our	
rooftop	solar	systems.	To	receive	only	6c	down	from	60c	is	clearly	unfair	when	
we	are	being	charged	as	much	as	49c	by	the	electricitt	companies.	The	rate	being	
paid	should	at	least	be	12c.	
	
Dawn	Mills		

	
Postcode:	2097	
	
	




